
  

Ragbrai   July   30th,   2021   
  

If   you   are   a   business,   non   profit,   or   private   person/party   who   would   like   to   offer   food,   drinks,   or   
items   to   participants   please   see   below   
  

● Ragbrai   will   be   turning   East   at   255th   St   near   the   Clinton   County   Conservation   Building   to   
head   to   Dewitt   for   their   overnight   stay   on   Friday   July   30th,   2021.     

● To   view   the   Ragbrai   site   please   go   to   
https://ragbrai.com/route-maps/anamosa/?section=ui-rb-towns-1     

● A   sign   is   suggested   to   be   placed   off   to   the   side   of   the   intersection   to   inform   Ragbrai   
participants   of   what   you   are   offering   and   how   far   ahead   it   is   to   town.   Please   be   sure   the   sign   
does   not   block   other   signs   and   does   not   block   any   views   for   traffic   or   participants.     
  


